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Lisa Griffin
Business Support Technical Officer,

South Norfolk District Council,

Cygnet Court,

Long Stratton,

Norfolk

NR15 2WE


1st October 2021

Dear Lisa,
Thank you for your letter 27th September 2021 I have set out my response as under:

Yews trees in the Churchyard St. Mary Magdalene Church Pulham Market.

Point one

All Yew trees to be reduced in Height and spread – current specifications are as follows.

Yew tree


Current height

Current spread

proposed height
Proposed spread

1

8/9 mtrs

7 mtrs


5/6 mtrs

3 mtrs

2

8/9 mtrs

6 mtrs


5/6 mtrs

3 mtrs

3

7/8 mtrs

4 mtrs


5/6 mtrs

3 mtrs

4

10/11 mtrs

4 mtrs


2/3 mtrs (or felled)
3 mtrs
5

9/10 mtrs

4 mtrs


5/6 Mtrs

3 mtrs

6

5/6 mtrs

3 mtrs


4//5 mtrs

2 mtrs

Point 2

Yew trees 1 and 2 are proposed to have crown reductions in line with the recommendations of Imogen Mole not to have crown raised. I am interpreting crown raise as the overall height of the tree? The height from the ground to the first branch currently varies but basically will remain unchanged for all trees. Imogen Mole has completed a full assessment of the site and these measurements and proposals are all in line with her recommendations.

Thank you for your help in this matter – we are anxious to complete the work during the Autumn / Winter in line with the overall maintenance plan for the churchyard.


Alan Thorp -Church Warden
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Church Wardens 

Alan Thorp, 1, Melrose Cottage, Bank Street, Pulham Market. Norfolk. IP21 4TG    Tel: 01379 608707
Tony Gray, South House, Station Road, Pulham Market, Norfolk.IP21 4TE              Tel: 01379 676321

